EXAMPLE:  BID ADVERTISEMENT (ABBREVIATED VERSION)

Because advertising costs can be prohibitive, an abbreviated Notice may be published.  Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) is used as a sample funding source throughout this document.  If your project is funded with a source other than CDBG, be sure to change the language in the example.  
TOWN OF OZ

PUBLIC NOTICE

SENIOR CITIZEN CENTER CONSTRUCTION

479 East Main Street, Oz, AZ
The Town of Oz has been awarded a federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) from the State of Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) and will accept bids from qualified firms or individuals with a minimum of a B-2 commercial license as registered with the Arizona Registrar of Contractors to perform the following services:  Construction of a 4,000 square foot single story masonry with wood framed roof building to include two (2) handicapped accessible restrooms, a kitchen, storage area and main multi-purpose room.

For additional information on plan and spec review locations and how to obtain plans and specifications as well as additional bidding procedures contact:  Project Manager, Glenda Goodwich, Toto Consulting, Post Office Box A42, Oz, AZ  99994; phone number:  (800) 555‑4664; fax:  (602) 555-6886; TTY:  (602) 555-5775: or e-mail:  glenda@oz.az.us.  The Town will conduct a pre-bid conference and site inspection on Thursday, January 23, 2015 beginning at 10:00 a.m.  Interested bidders should meet at the Oz Town Hall, 479 East Main Street, Oz, AZ.

Sealed bids will be received in the office of the Town Clerk, Oz Town Hall, 479 East Main Street until 1:00 p.m., on Friday, February 28, 2015.
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